
Wishing all the
children in Ms. Carr,

Ms. Elebert, Mr.
Morris and Ms.

White’s class all the
best in celebrating

their First Holy
Communion on May

25th

Communion 

Annie
The time is fast approaching for our hard
working cast! Thank you to the teachers

who volunteer their time to make it a
treasured memory for the children.

Showtime is June 5th & 6th. We will also
have matinees during the day on June

4th& 5th for all children in school to
enjoy.

Principal’s Message
There is so much to look

forward to in this our final
few weeks of this school year.
The date has been set for the
Garden fete Wednesday  June

12th, weather permitting!
Fifths and sixths are busy

planning their stalls and will
showcase their creativity and
entrepreneurial spirit! The GF
is such a memorable day for

us all!

Junior Entrepreneur
In the next while,
children from Ms

McMahon’s 6th class will
be making and selling

ceramic letter paint sets.
All profits will go to

charity. Best of luck!

Junior
Infants
24/25

Junior Infants Open
Day will take place on

Friday June 7th. We
can’t wait to meet

you!!!



A huge well done to both the boys and girls basketball teams who
proudly represented our school this year. The girl were undefeated

all season! Both teams are a credit to the school in their
achievements in basketball. 

The teams hope to take on the teachers once again this year for the
annual students -v- staff basketball head to head in June! The staff

have been spotted practicing already!

Well done to the school Athletics Team who won the Fingal Athletics
League in ALSAA this month! They had a fantastic day and should be

so proud of themselves!

Sports Corner

The Boys Senior Gaelic Football team have had a wonderful season. They
reached the Fingal League Final in Parnell Park. The children were so
excited to go out and see their school play. Despite a great match the

team lost to Rolestown. Final score 3-08 1-13. 

Well done to the Junior Girls Gaelic football team who finished up their
Fingal League campaign. We are looking forward to starting back up again

in September.



Olivia McEvoy, a 6th class student has represented
Ireland in Fencing. Olivia competes at a high level has

had many achievements to date. Here at St Oliver
Plunkett School, we acknowledge Olivia's commitment

to this sport! She should be so proud of her success
and we wish her all the best with her future. A potential

future Olympian!

Sports Corner

Later in June we will have the sports awards for the
school after what has been an impressive year on the

pitches, courts and elsewhere!

School Tours
SI PUDDENHILL TUESDAY 28TH  MAY  

1st NEWGRANGE FARM TUES 21ST MAY 
2nd ZOO TUESDAY TUES 11th JUNE

3rd CRYSTAL MAZE THURS 6th JUNE 
4th CAUSEY THURS  30th MAY
5th LETS GO THURS 6th JUNE 

6th EMERALD PARK WED 19th JUNE

A big thank you to the
parents who organised

the school team for
tennis this year. There
is a great tradition of
Tennis in Malahide,
thanks to your hard

work and commitment!


